
Sherwood Forest Home and Garden Tour 

The Sherwood Forest neighborhood is celebrating the centennial of its 1917 founding.  As a part 

of the celebration, Sherwood Forest residents are opening select homes to the public for the 

neighborhood’s first-ever Home and Garden Tour. The tour will be on Saturday, September 9, 

from noon until 4:00 p.m.  The tour will include eight spectacular homes and one small gem of a 

garden. Tickets are $20 dollars and will be available for purchase online very soon.  Watch this 

space for detailed information about ticket sales. 


